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MEMORANDUM 

 

 

TO:   Fort Wayne Senate 

  

FROM:  Kathy Pollock, Chair 

   Executive Committee  

 

DATE:  25 October 2010 

 

SUBJ:  Fair and equitable application of Senate Documents across Schools, Departments, 

and Programs 

 

DISPOSITION: To the Faculty Affairs Committee for discussion 

 

 

WHEREAS, There are three important areas of interest to the IPFW faculty that relate to 

working conditions: 1) promotion and tenure, 2) review and reappointment, and 3) Option 1 

and Option 2 status; and 

 

WHEREAS, many faculty have expressed concerns relating to the fair and equitable application 

of the Senate Documents across schools, departments and programs; 

 

BE IT RESOLVED, That the Faculty Affairs Committee review all Senate Documents that relate 

to promotion and tenure, reappointments, and Option 1/2 status and assure that the 

documents are internally consistent and apply fairly to all IPFW faculty. This review and 

suggested revisions, if any, shall be reported back to the IPFW Senate no later than the 

March 2011 meeting. 

 

 

 

 


